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June 2010 Newsletter

2010 Board meetings

The Chestnut on the Green Phase I Homeowners Association 2010 meeting schedule is as follows:

06/21/2010 – General Meeting

08/23/2010 – General Meeting

11/29/2010 – Annual and Budget Meeting

All meetings take place at the Indian Head Park village hall at 201 Acacia Drive and begin promptly at 7PM.

Watering and Lawn Maintenance – IMPORTANT!!!

Due to all the rain, the property is looking nice and green.  With your help, we can keep it this way.  Please water your grass and shrubs at least 3 times per week to keep the grounds looking plush.  

In previous seasons, we have asked owners to help with the watering of common area enhancements.  I am happy to report that all of the day lilies added by the address signs are doing very good and have doubled in size in just a couple of seasons.  It is amazing what a little volunteering can do for the community.  Thanks to everyone that helped out!
Association Grounds Update

Ground Pros, our landscape maintenance contractor, has completed the first round of trimming.  Additionally, the entire property was recently mulched.  To date, all scheduled maintenance items and fertilizations have been completed.  Please let us know if you have any concerns regarding common area shrubs or trees.  We will have these areas reviewed and if necessary, put on the list for future replacement.

Association Buildings Update

We are tentatively scheduled to begin power washing the five south buildings on July 7, 2010.  This will be followed by painting and deck staining.  The contractor will post notices during each stage so please keep an eye out.  Seal coating will be scheduled after the painting project is completed.
I am also happy to report that 13 owners are participating in the window washing deal that was negotiated.  This will also be scheduled after the painting project.  Notices will be posted and owners will be asked to remove their screens.

Auto Withdrawal of Assessments

The option of automatic debit for your monthly assessment fees is available to all owners.  The form is available on Elite Management’s website at www.elitemgt.net under the forms tab.  For those who travel or have busy hectic lives, this may be the answer to “one less thing to do”.  

Architectural Variance Requests – IMPORTANT

Please remember that the submission of an architectural change form with an attached drawing is required prior to any changes affecting the exterior of your unit.  Keep in mind that NO improvements shall be made prior to submitting the form.  Thank you in advance for your cooperation.  An architectural change form can be found on our website at www.elitemgt.net. 

Newsletters

The Association’s quarterly newsletter is designed to update you of community news and other important events.  If you have something you would like included in the next newsletter, please send the information to bkovel@elitemgt.net.

Brett Kovel, Elite





PO Box 628 

Western Springs, IL  60558

www.chestnutonthegreen1.com
Office: (708) 352-2870

Fax: (708) 352-2871


